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CSFECU WELCOMES NEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Eureka, CA—California State & Federal Employees Credit Union continues to grow.  As a 

result, some changes were made with the addition of new leadership to the board of directors. 

Last year, CSFECU was pleased to welcome Joshua Zender, serving a 3-year term.  Then in 

January, Steve Kimberling and Edward Webb were gratifying additions, both serving a 3-year 

term as well. 

 

“We have set some aggressive goals for this year so adding this caliper to our leadership was 

imperative.  The experience they bring will certainly be an asset to us in directing our strategic 

plans and meeting our objectives, ultimately meeting the needs of our members” said CSFECU 

CEO, Ray Litchfield.  “Having good, strong, forward thinking leadership is essential and we are 

excited to have these additions to our team.” 

 

California State and Federal Employees Credit Union serves more than 5,300 members in 

Humboldt, Del Norte or Trinity counties. Membership is open to a wide range of groups, 

including current or retired federal or state employees, Humboldt University students, staff and 

alumni, current or retired members of the US Armed Forces and more. For more information, 

visit www.csfecu20.com 
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